
From: Phillip Woods @Translink.co.uk>  
Sent: 07 August 2023 15:58 
To: Quintin Thompson <ThompsonQ@BelfastCity.gov.uk> 
Cc: @translink.co.uk>;  

@translink.co.uk>; @Translink.co.uk>;  
@Translink.co.uk> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: [EXTERNAL]RE: Brewers Yard 
 
Hi Quintin, 
 
Further to our conversation today, please see Translink’s response below: 
 
We wish to withdraw our objection to the entertainment licence application by Brewers Yard. 
However whilst we recognise the noise impact assessment carried out identified limited noise levels 
with a minimal impact on our Control Room operations we have concerns that these tests were not 
carried out in a live environment with patrons present. In recent weeks we have had to approach the 
Tipsy Bird to ask them to reduce the music noise levels as it did have an impact on our operations. 
We wish to work with the Tipsy Bird but would request that a condition be put into the licence that if 
noise levels are above a level that impacts on our Control Room operations then we can request 
further monitoring of the noise levels to be carried out with a view to reducing these to an 
acceptable level. 
 
Happy to discuss or provide any further information if required. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Phillip 
 




